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Ottawa, November 18, 1908.

Sir,-

I have the honour to acknowledge the

receipt of Mr. Inspector Graham's report, dated 28th ult-

imo and transmitted by you on the 6th instant, of his in-

spection of the Touchwood Hills auenoy, and in connection

therewith to inform you that with the exception of the man-

ner in which Mr. Anderson, now at Poor Man's, appears to

have discharged his duties at Muscowequan's reserve and

seems likely to fill the position where he now is, the con-

ditions seem generally to be very 16thig satisfactory.

Further consideration will be given to

the question as to what should be done with Mr. Anderson,

but in the meantime Mr. Graham might be asked to select

and recommend someone to replace Anderson in case of its

being determined to send someone to do so.

With regard to the inventories trans-

mitted it may be pointed out that 58 yards of print and

142 flints have not been accounted for.

Your obedient servant,

led

Deputy Superintendent Genera

of Indian Affairs.

Hon. David Laird,

 Clndian Commissioner,

Winnipeg, Man.
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